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Please do not end vote by mail in Oregon. 

Vote by mail was an initiative brought by the citizens of Oregon in the late 1980's. It's 

been working well for our state ever since. It is a fair and equitable way to vote. It has 

resulted in increased voter participation. Please do not reverse this law that has 

shown other states how efficiently voting by mail can work. 

 

Elizabeth Draper 


